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Title IX Language – Addition to Syllabus Template/Guidelines 
 
Proposed additional language: 
 
“The University of Kentucky faculty are committed to supporting students and upholding the 
University's non-discrimination policy. Under Title IX, discrimination based upon sex and gender is 
prohibited. If you experience an incident of sex- or gender-based discrimination or interpersonal 
violence, we encourage you to report it. While you may talk to a faculty member, understand that as a 
"Responsible Employee" of the University the faculty member MUST report to the University's Title IX 
Coordinator what you share. Teaching Assistants and Research Assistants would also be considered 
“Responsible Employees” and thus, would also have to report incidents to the Title IX Coordinator.  If 
you would like to speak with someone confidentially, the Violence Intervention and Prevention (VIP) 
program, the Counseling Center and the University Health Services are confidential resources on 
campus. Faculty can help direct you or you may refer to University of Kentucky's Sexual Misconduct 
Policy at http://www.uky.edu/regs/files/ar/AR%206-2.pdf.”  

http://www.uky.edu/regs/files/ar/AR%206-2.pdf

